



THE CO-OPERATIVE UNIVERSITY OF KENYA (CUK)

P. O. BOX 24814-00502. KAREN. TELEPHONE: (020)-2430127. 2679456.8891401. FAX (020)-8891410.

Email: dvc-fpa@cuk.ac.ke,Website,www.cuk.ac.ke

OFFICE OF DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR, FPA

INTERNAL MEMO

FROM: DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR, FPA

DATE: 4TH JUNE, 2018

TO: ALL STUDENTS

REF: CUK/ A/179

SUBJECT: CORRUPTION REPORTING

Reference is made to the above subject.

You are informed that the University has a zero tolerance to Corruption policy.

You are therefore informed that any case of corruption should be reported to the telephone number 0722 391738 or an email sent to complaints@cuk.ac.ke.



Copy to:

- Vice Chancellor,
- Deputy Vice Chancellor, AA
- Deputy Vice Chancellor, FPA
- Registrar, AA
- Registrar, FPA
- Dean of Students
- All Noticeboards
- Students Email.

AJM/hk